
 
 

 
  

This 2 night / 3 day residential trip gives pupils the opportunity to take part in a range of hands-on 

activities, giving then the chance to really get to grips with life in the outdoors. Providing them with 

a unique environment in which to learn and interact. 

 

Challenger Troop utilises a selection of exciting and engaging activities which are not only a lot of 
fun, but which offer a stimulating alternative approach to learning, in a predominately outdoor 

environment. 

Pupils are given opportunities to participate in bushcraft, fieldcraft and sports and outdoor 
adventure activities, together with teambuilding and popular games with a twist, designed to 

challenge them physically and mentally. 

The programmes not only compliment the national curriculum but also offer the opportunity for 
pupils to develop self-confidence and self-esteem whilst making friends and gaining valuable life 

skills prior to the students’ transition to secondary school. 

More information can be found on the Challenger Troop website 
https://www.challengertroop.org/programmes/primary-schools/  

 

The cost of the trip is £236 per pupil, which includes transport to and from the site. Full payment will 
need to be made by the 31st August 2024.  

Should you wish to pay in instalments, 5 monthly payments of £47.20 will need to be made starting 
in April 2024. Payments can be made by cash, or bank transfer to:  

Lloyds Bank – Sort code – 30-64-57 – Account – 40262260 – Reference CTR + Childs Name 

We are looking forward to the trip, and hope that all the children will be able to take part in this fun 
and adventurous experience.  

Please email finance@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk should you have any queries or wish to discuss 
the payment arrangements. 

 


